
Youth Organization Food Vendor Application 
8th Annual 

Kids’ Spooktacular 
Saturday October 26th, 2024 

10 AM– 2 PM 
Tehama County Fairgrounds 

This year we are happy to announce that we are expanding our event to include 2 youth organization groups to be 

Food Vendors. We are asking any and all youth organizations who are interested in being a Food Vendor to complete 

the following application. The Spooktacular Committee will pick 2 youth organizations to provide food for our 8th 

annual Kids’ Spooktacular. This event serves approximately 3,000 people. This year our event is being held at the 

Fairgrounds and we have access to the 2 snack bars next to the Kerstein’s Stage. Each group will have access to   

electrical outlets, refrigerator & ice maker. There are NO COOKING ACCOMODATIONS of any kind available in the 2 

locations. 

Organization: _______________________________________________________________________________  

Point of Contact: ____________________________________________________________________________  

Phone/ email: _______________________________________________________________________________  

Address: ___________________________________________________________________________________  

Menu:_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

What will the funds be used for________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please also include the organization’s 501C3 letter and FEIN. If application is missing these items, it will be deemed 

incomplete. 

 If you have any questions please submit them via email to csmith@nccdi.com to Charleen Smith. Completed        

applications can be delivered to NCCDI at 220 Sycamore St  Red Bluff, CA 96080 or emailed to csmith@nccdi.com 


